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Firstly, can I extend my sincerest thanks to all parents who have
supported the school in raising some much needed funds through

our Leeds United Club Colours and Sponsored Penalty Shootout day.
We still have money coming into the office, so watch this space for

the final total raised. We saw some amazing penalty takers
throughout the day: the Leeds United staff were incredibly

impressed! Finally, I wanted to say a huge well done to all of the
children who performed superbly during our Lockdown drill on

Wednesday. I was very impressed and proud of how they all
conducted themselves. Thanks also to the staff who did an amazing

job talking the children through it, keeping them calm and
reassured the entire time. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/


BPA Celebration Zone
Reception: Maisie N, for always being ready to learn 

Year 1: Ardiyan, for working really hard on your presentation and cursive
writing

Year 2: Zarah, for excellent arithmetic and problem solving

Year 3: Jayden M, for coming back after half term and really settling in to
Year 3

Year 3: Jacob L, for writing a lovely character description based on Oliver
Twist.

Year 4: Miley, for an excellent observational drawing

Year 4: Isabelle W. You are an all round amazing person! You always put 110%
into everything you do.

Year 5: Jade D, for excellent work in maths. 

Year 5: Azzurra C, for a fantastic start at BPA.

Year 6: Bella C, for being a wonderful friend and working really hard in
lessons.

Year 6: Amy W, for improved participation during English revision sessions this
week. 

Launchpad: Tobi, for being a great lunchtime helper

Mrs Willetts: Krystal, Angelina, Arlandria and Mylah, for being super role
models at lunchtime with Reception class. 

Mrs Dove: Nathan C, for settling well into Year 3 and starting to make new friends
with his peers. He is a very polite boy!



This week at Bramley

More fab outdoor
 resources for EYFS

Coffee & a Chat 
Every Wednesday morning,

This will be held in 'Rockets' house from
9am 



Come along, meet new people and have

some fun 
Looking forward to seeing you 

Mrs Willetts 

Parent Notices
There will be no

coffee morning

Wednesday 18th May No leather footballs
allowed on the school

site

Reminder: Monday
2nd May is a Bank
Holiday - school is

closed

Well done to some of

our Year 3 and Year 4

girls for coming 2nd in

a football competition

held at Leeds West

Academy.

In Reception, we have been
looking at Jack and the

Beanstalk. We have made our
own beanstalks and using our

writing skills, wrote the
characters names to put on the

big beanstalk.

Year 3 have been writing 
character descriptions
 based on Oliver Twist.

This week, the children
in Launchpad have been
creating beautiful art
work representing the
festival of Ramadan,
here are some of our

pieces....



Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday - school closed
Wednesday 4th May: Year 4 trip to Yorkshire
Sculpture Park
Friday 6th May: School Nurse on site for height and
weight screening
Monday 9th May: Year 6 SATs week (can we ask that
parent/carers contact the office via email and
limit coming into the office area)
Wednesday 18th May: Year 2 trip to Yorkshire
Wildlife Park
Wednesday 18th May: Coffee Morning - Cancelled 
Friday 20th May: Wear Denim for Dementia Day -
Donate £1
Friday 20th May: School closes for 2 weeks
Monday 6th June: school re-opens

       Diary Dates:


